
Highlights of Board of Education Meeting
January 25, 2011


NEW BUSINESS
Self-Funded Insurance Presentation
Gordon Kinne presented information regarding the pros and cons of a self funded insurance program.  Gordon also provided the Board of Education with a six-month period study of how the insurance plan is performing.  The Board will revisit this item in the near future.
